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Alan C. Magno
Radiation Safety Officer
GFS/NDE
Division of Koch Engineering
Cornpany, Inc.

P.O. Box 2908
North Canton, OH 44720

Dear Mr. Magno:

As a result of the inspection conducted on April 20,1998, at the GFS/NDE facility in Erie,
Pennsylvania the enclosed NRC Form 591, SAFETY INSPECTION, is issued for License
No. 34-14071-01. You will note that this form indicates that no violation was noted. It is not
necessary that you acknowledge receipt of this form.

i i wish to express my appreciation for the cooperation extended during the inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Materials inspection Branch 2

License No. 34-14071-01
Docket No. 030-07682
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